The Green, Crockenhill, Swanley, Kent BR8 8LT

Headteacher: Karen Dodd Deputy Headteacher: Lisa Higgs



Telephone: 03000 658300

Email:office@crockenhill.kent.sch.uk www.crockenhill.kent.sch.uk

Tuesday 6th October 2020

Dear Prospective Parents/Carers,

Thank you for taking the time to look around our lovely school. Please take this prospectus which gives you more information about how the school works and our ethos and vision for your child.

Unfortunately, due to the current situation, some of the information provided is not relevant, such as afterschool clubs, trips and residentials, although we are still running our Breakfast and AfterSchool Club.

I hope that by September 2021 when you child is due to start, we will be in a position to open the school widely once more.

Thank you again for your visit.

Your sincerely

Mrs Karen Dodd Headteacher

Karengandd



